
Where

Agenda

ONLINE:
s.uconn.edu/nsareinfo

This virtual workshop will provide an overview of NSARE, a USDA
funded program. NSARE provides fact sheets, publications and other

resource materials on a wide variety of agricultural topics. NSARE
also has available for application a number of grant opportunities.    

Jeremy Whipple will be the moderator and presenter for this program. Jeremy is the Farm
Manager of Meechoook Farm and Founding Director of the Mashantucket Pequot Department

of Agriculture.
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When

Wednesday, January 15, 2025
5:00- 7:00 p.m.

                      
5:00 – 5:15: Introductions
5:15– 6:15: Overview of NSARE 

Available Grants
Information on the steps to apply
Examples of awarded grants

6:15– 6:30: Resources Available Online 
6:30 – 7:00: Group Discussion

 Questions

Registration

RSVP via email to:
Jeremy Whipple

nativeJwhipple@gmail.com

DEADLINE to Register:  January 3

Free Information Session

The University of Connecticut complies with all applicable federal and state laws regarding non-discrimination, equal opportunity and affirmative action, including the provision of
reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities. UConn does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, ethnicity, religious creed, age, sex, marital status, national origin,

ancestry, sexual orientation, genetic information, physical or mental disability, veteran status, prior conviction of a crime, workplace hazards to reproductive systems, gender identity
or expression, or political beliefs in its programs and activities. Employees, students, visitors, and applicants with disabilities may request reasonable accommodations to address

limitations resulting from a disability. Contact: Office of Institutional Equity; 860-486-2943; equity@uconn.edu

This material is based upon work supported by the National Institute of Food and Agriculture, U.S. Department of Agriculture, though the Northeast Sustainable Agriculture
Research and Education Program under subaward number SNE23-001-CT.

For more information on SARE in southern
New England, please contact Tri-State SARE 

Project Director Rachel Bespuda at
Rachel.Bespuda@uconn.edu
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